
 

 

CSSD                                                           19th July 2024 

TERM 3 

Friendly Reminder that our new timetable starts on Monday 29th July.   

Yesterday I sent out emails with new class lists and class day/times.  Unfortunately we do have 
some day changes so if you find you/your dancer(s) cannot attend their class I do sincerely 
apologise.  Let me know and I can see if perhaps another class will work for recital. 

APDA EXAMS 

The exams start on Sunday 21st July and run for five days, ending Thursday 25th July.  Our 
examiner is Mrs Carter-Chan from Auckland. 

Please remember dancers must be at the studio at least 30 minutes prior to their exam.  NO 
jewellery to be worn, including studs (APDA are strict on this); senior students may wear light 
make-up; hair to be worn in buns for musical theatre, tap, junior jazz and french braids for hip hop,  

THANK YOU 

With the inconvenient timing of the exams it meant that we had to continue classes through the 
holidays.  So firstly a big thank you to our teachers – thank for continuing to work hard and support 
your students during what should have been time off.  Secondly a thank you to the students who 
have had their school holidays interrupted with dance classes – last thing I am sure they wanted to 
do when other fun activities were planned.  And lastly thank you to all the parents for your support. 

RECITAL 

The countdown is on – once the exams are over we will announce the “theme”.   

Please remember to mark your calendars – Recital week begins Monday 28th October and ends 
with our performances on Friday 2nd and Saturday 3rd November. 

Take Care, Caroline & Team 


